
NOTICE OF UPDATED 
FEE SCHEDULE 

Effective August 1, 2021 
The City of Irvine is adopting a new Development Processing and 
Inspection fee schedule, effective August 1, 2021. The newer 
rates will apply to all building projects submitted or issued on or 
after August 1. 

Additionally, the City of Irvine has increased all applicable fees 
based on the April, 2021 Los Angeles-Long Beach-Anaheim CPI 
effective July 1, 2021.
The City of Irvine has adopted the International Code Council’s 
Building Valuation Data of February 2021 effective July 1, 2021. 

Please be advised that the Transportation Corridor Agency 
updated their fees effective July 1, 2021. Please click here for 
additional TCA fee information.   

https://legacy.cityofirvine.org/civica/filebank/blobdload.asp?BlobID=33400

